
Events 
 

23rd March- Belated St Patrick’s Day Market 

 

 

 

Open Days      Time - 1.00 to 4.00  
 

Come and do some Research 
 

 26th  January  

 9th      February- Family Research Day  

 23rd  February  

9th    March - Family Research Day with ANDFHG 

23rd March- Belated St Patrick’s Day Market 

13th April - Family Research Day  

    -Heritage Scrapbooking 

9 Sixth Street (Corner First and Sixth Street), Dublin 

What’s happening in 2014 
 

There will be a slight change to our Open Days in 2014, on the 2nd Sunday of each month we will be having 

Family History Day, the main emphasis will be doing research  on your family using our  information  and the 

internet.  So if you are a family researcher come along and dedicate one afternoon a month to research .  Also on 

some of these Sundays  our friends at the Adelaide Northern Districts Family History Group (ANDFHG) will join 

us . Every now and then  we will have short talks and displays to 

assist with your research and presentation of that research.           

On the 13th April we have Michelle Scragg from Heritage 

Scrapbook giving us a talk and display, she designs beautiful 

papers which are perfect to display your family photos on.  

These event do not stop anyone popping in to have a look at the 

Research Centre and seeing what we have and checking out our 

latest projects. 

 Market in  March 
The State Elections are taking over the Dublin Institute on the weekend we would have 

our market we have to push it back a week to the 25th March, so have decided to call it 

our Belated St Patrick’s Day Market.   So come along and buy some goodies  or even 

have a stall, inside will cost you $15.00 a trestle or sell some of your treasures outside 

for $5.00 a site.  Look for more info on our site, our Facebook page and in the Dublin 

Dispatch 

  Remembering our fallen in 2014 
As we head towards the Anniversary of the Gallipoli Landing in 2015, the Dublin 

History Group are holding events to Commemorate this significant moment in 

Australian history.  Trees will be planted in memory of the World War One fallen 

soldiers from the Honours Rolls of the Hundred of Dublin and Lower Light.  These will 

be planted along the border of the Dublin Institute by family members of the soldiers 

and a plaque will be put at the foot of the tree similar to the ones we did at the Dublin 

Cemetery. We are researching at the moment to get as much information and photos of 

our  fallen and the ones that returned as we can.  So if you could assist us it would be 

welcome.  Another event is on May 25th as part of  SA History Month we will do a 

display about Fight Forces Comfort Funds in particular items we have in our collection.  

More information to come. 
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